
James L. Bullion 
12 Brandywine Terrace 

Millis, MA 02054

Mr. James 0. Freedman
President
Dartmouth College
Hanover, New Hampshire 03755 March 16, 1993

Dear President Freedman:

I am honored to have been invited to serve Dartmouth as a member of the 
Native American Visiting Committee, and respectfully accept the 
invitation. Dartmouth’s commitment to its Native American students is 
one of its great distinctions, and I hope that, as a member of this 
committee, I will be able to make some small contribution to the Native 
American Program and to Dartmouth as a whole.

Sincerely yours,James L. Bullion

cc: Cheryl ReynoldsColleen Larimore


